
Good Morning, 

  

I have reviewed the attached complaint and also reviewed our reporting for 2024 and 
thought that I did complete all the necessary reporting on the timeline that was provided. I 
apologize for my mistake on this, I didn’t realize the requirements changed and will be more 
aware of this going forward. 

  

Please let me know if there is anything else I need to do to comply with this complaint. 

  

Thank you, 

  

  

Sue Guinn | Executive Assistant 

 


